
 

The Brookland Headteacher’s Awards 

Well done to all the children who were awarded a Headteacher's Awards this week - we are proud of you all! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents’ Evening 
Years 3 and 4 will be having their parents’ evening on Monday 9th October and Years 5 and 6 will have their parents’ evening on 
Tuesday 10th October. The parents evening booking system is now open on Arbor. If you have not already booked your appoint-
ment as the booking system will close at 10am on Friday 6th October. All class teachers are     looking forward to meeting all our 
parents. 
 

International Day 
WOW, what a fantastic day today has been and even the weather played ball. The children and staff looked amazing in their inter-
national outfits; the school was certainly looking very colourful. We did a fashion show as part of assembly and all the children who 
walked in the show were very proud to show off their outfits. A highlight was definitely the bring a dish event. As always, thank you 
for all the efforts made by our amazing families to make the day such a success. Thank you to Mrs Coombs for organising a day 
enjoyed by everyone.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chair of Governors 
After many years supporting the school as a parent governor and then more recently as the chair 
of governors, Lucy Direnzo has decided it is the right time to step down from her role. Lucy has 
always been a great supporter of the school and played a vital role in us achieving our ‘GOOD’ 
when Ofsted came to inspect. Lucy has also worked closely with the school to ensure support for 
children with SEND is the best it can be. I would like to thank Lucy for her hard work and the com-
mitment she has shown the school. Thank you Lucy. 
 

With Lucy stepping down, I would like to introduce Amy Claydon as our new chair of governors. 
Amy is very excited to work closely with the school to continue to support it to go from strength 
to strength. I look forward to working with Amy to develop the school further. 
 

Next week, we will be sending out details about 2 parent governor vacancies that we have on our 
governing board. This is a fantastic opportunity for 2 of our parents to work closely with myself 
and my team to further develop the school. Please look out for these details coming out next 
week. 
 

Parent ICT User Agreement 
Thank you to everyone who has returned the parent ICT user agreement. If you have not yet com-
pleted the form and returned it, please can you do so as soon as possible as this is a form all par-
ents must complete. Thank you in advance. 
 

Weekly Home Learning 
Please find attached to this newsletter, the weekly home learning for reading, spelling and maths.  
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‘Be kind, be respectful, be the best that you can be’  

Key dates: 

Mon 9th Oct - Year 3 & 4 Parents’ 

evening - more details to follow 

Tues 10th Oct - Year 5 & 6 Parents’ 

evening - more details to follow 

Mon 23rd - Fri 27th Oct - Half term 

Tues 14th Nov - Children’s individual/

sibling photos 

Mon 4th Dec - Occasional Day - 

school closed 

Wed 6th Dec - Flu Vaccine - mop up 

session 

Wed 20th Dec - Last day of term  - 

school finishes at 1:25pm 

Tues 4th Jan - INSET DAY - school 

closed 

Fri 5th Jan - Children back to school 

 
Being Kind  

Award 

Being Respectful/
Rights Respecting 

Award 

Being the best that 
you can be Award 

The Risk Taker 
Award 

Year 3 Mia Ava George Kingsley 

Year 4 Keira Sophia Harry Ramtin 

Year 5 Theo Harper Ali Louie 

Year 6 Neva Lukas Danny Ronald 

 

PE DAYS 

Year 3 - Monday & Tuesday 
Year 4 - Tuesday & Thursday  
Year 5 - Wednesday & Thursday 
Year 6 - Monday & Wednesday 


